
 

Luther Manor Weekly Happenings and Updates  

February 11, 2022 6:05 pm 

Campus Updates 

● What’s the old saying? “No news is good news”, well I guess that’s what I have 
for this week. We’ve had a good run since the post-holiday surge of COVID 
cases in the Milwaukee and Wauwatosa area. We continue to follow CMS 
guidelines for precautions, continue to educate our staff/visitors and screen 
everyone who comes into our buildings. Thank you to those who helped 
encourage loved ones to get vaccinated, wear their masks and to support our 
team caring for our residents. 
 

● You probably didn't know it, but this week was National Dining Services 
Appreciation Week. In our effort to show our appreciation for how much we value 
our hard working team members, some of our leaders helped spread the word 
and bring joy by treating our dining and culinary team members to a special 
pasta bar day, a build your own omelet day and a banana split day. We really 
appreciate this hard working and oh so important team in a very challenging 
workforce. If you get the chance to visit this weekend and see a member of our 
dining services or culinary teams please share your appreciation with them as 
well. A simple thank you goes a long way! Thank you!  
 

● Reminder we have another COVID vaccination clinic scheduled for Tuesday, 
February 22nd. Please let me or your loved one’s Nurse Manager or Social 
Worker know if you are interested in having your family member vaccinated or 
boosted. We will administer vaccines for residents who want the 1st, 2nd or the 
booster vaccine. 

 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 


